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           19th January 2017 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As a school we have been invited to take part in this year’s Young Writer competition organised by the 

Rotary Club.  

The competition is split into three stages: local, district and national. In 2014 we had a year 5 pupil who 

won the local category, went on to win the district category and was then awarded second place at national 

level. In 2015 one of our pupils was a runner up in the regional heats. 

This year’s competition asks the children to use their writing skills and their imagination to create a piece of 

writing entitled ‘Reflection.’ The piece of writing can be fiction or non-fiction, and can be in the form of a 

poem. It is recommended that the piece of writing should not exceed 500 words or one side of A4 paper. 

All participants in the local stage will be awarded a certificate and the winner will receive a £25 gift 

voucher.  

The closing date for the local stage of the competition is Friday 10th February 2017. However, we are 

asking for entries to be in school no later than Monday 6th February so that the entries can be sent to the 

Godalming Woolsack Rotary Club for the closing date at the end of that week. Please can entries be 

accompanied by the completed entry form (as attached) and be handed into the school office.  

I have introduced the competition to the children in assembly today as it is open to every child in the school 

to take part if they wish. However, the actual piece of writing will not be done in school so please do 

encourage your child to take part by working on their piece of writing at home.  

If you have any further questions about this please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Rachel Barker 

Deputy Head teacher  
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Yours faithfully 
 

 
Carolyn Holmes 
Headteacher 


